
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

IMPORTANT REMINDER: ANNUAL FLU VACCINATION (NASAL SPRAY) 

The School Nursing Team are scheduled to visit our school on Wednesday 25th 

November. 

If you have not already done so, can you please complete the electronic 

consent form (one per child). You will need to complete the form to give 

consent, or non-consent for your child to have the vaccine. 

The online link and our school code are on the letter attached.  

PLEASE NOTE: THE DEADLINE TO COMPLETE ONLINE CONSENT FORMS:  

24TH NOVEMBER BY 12PM. 

After this time parents/carers will be required to book an appointment for 

your child to attend one of the clinics. 

Kind Regards 
WPS 

 

 


